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We strongly urge you to reconsider and not approve this development. It is not in keeping with
the character or capacity of our neighbourhood.

Please consider this email a formal opposition from both myself and my wife. We would also
appreciate being kept informed of any public meetings or decisions regarding this proposal.

Sincerely,
Sidharth Dua & Mishika Taneja
Residents of  Ballantyne Blvd, Vaughan




